



STATE OF  
COLORADO

Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

---

## Decision Date Extension AM01 M2007031

---

**Foster Scott** <fscott705@aol.com>

Fri, May 25, 2018 at 3:28 PM

To: "Russell - DNR, Elliott" <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Cc: jan alexander <alx@ortelco.net>

Yes Russell that would be fine. I would like to ask for a 30 day extension. Foster Scott

Sent from my iPad

On May 25, 2018, at 1:23 PM, Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us> wrote:

Foster,

The Division is currently reviewing your April 23, 2018 Adequacy Review Responses and working with the BLM to determine the adequacy of the financial warranty held for reclamation. As discussed on the phone today, the decision date for AM-01 is currently set for May 28, 2018. Will you be requesting an extension of this date to allow the remaining items to be reviewed? It looks like a 30-day extension request would put the new decision date at June 27, 2018.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you

**Elliott Russell**  
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Minerals Regulatory Program



**COLORADO**

Division of Reclamation,  
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x8132 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.903.4456

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

Elliott.Russell@state.co.us | <http://www.mining.state.co.us>